Cougar Courier

Weekly update from Mrs.Belosi

Friday, January 12th

Parents/Guardians,
Please check out the reminders and information there are some important dates coming up. We have
lots of activities going on - chess, scholar bowl, and volleyball.
We are off school Monday, January 15th!
Have a great weekend,
Mrs. Belosi

**| try to include links to flyers and other information in my newsletter. Underlined words, have a link.

Upcoming Dates

e Sunday, January 14 - BVB Tryouts 4:00 PM - 6:00 PM
e Monday, January 15 - NO SCHOOL
e Tuesday, January 16 - DONUT DAY
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Chess Meet at Waterloo 4pm

BBB @ New Athens 6pm (B,A)

e Wednesday, January 17th - Chess Meet at Red Bud
o Booster Club Meeting 6pm
o BBB @ Milton Wiley Shootout

e Thursday, January 18th - Scholar Bowl Match at Millstadt
o BBB @ Milton Wiley Shootout

e Friday, January 19th - GBB State Tournament

o



Reminders/Information

e Daddy Daughter Dance

e January Breakfast Menu
e January Lunch Menu

e PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU ARE CHECKING THE VIRTUAL BACKPACK!
o Virtual Backpack

Feel free to contact me with any questions, comments, or concerns (618) 233-6863 or
at sbelosi@sccsd130.com. | look forward to working with you and your students.

Warm Regards,
Stacy Belosi


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KlMinVAW8V-O0eM4B1_Ix_VJN24Enwoo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KlMinVAW8V-O0eM4B1_Ix_VJN24Enwoo/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1lGwjgYtzDTN2iaKy02pARn3fWXg4pHZc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u5JfFvJijEeyfRzdGflEbyRMSX941L6c/view?usp=sharing
https://smithtonccsd130il.sites.thrillshare.com/documents/about-us/virtual-backpack/2023-2024/495209
mailto:sbelosi@sccsd130.com

. Hey Smithton Parents,
Do you ever want Lo give a stall
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member or teacher a special shout

. out Tor all their hard work and

. dedication Lo your students?

* NOw, you can!
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Scan 1,|11:‘: OR code or click the link
for the "Smithton Shout, Out” Form
or lind it on our website under the
Parents ' Students heading.




